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5th November 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I do hope you and your families were able to enjoy a good break over half term.  It has been a pleasure to 

welcome your children back to school. 

 

We continue to put safety control measures in place and thank you for your continued support and 

cooperation with this. 

 

With the second national lockdown starting today, I realise that some of our families may have particular 

worries and anxieties.  Please know that if anyone is experiencing hardship, we want to help so please 

don’t hesitate to contact me by telephone or email. head@salhouse.norfolk.sch.uk 

 

I am waiting to see if there are any updates from the government or the local authority regarding 

measures to be taken to keep us all safe and well.  I will keep in touch with any changes we may need to 

make. 

 

We have ‘Christmas’ on our staff meeting agendas this week.  We may need to do things differently but 

we will keep smiles on the children’s faces. 

 

Take care 

 

 

 
Ms Julie Church 
Executive Headteacher 


